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Monday 10th February  
 
 
 

 Dear parent/carer,  
                                    
 As you may be aware, Thursday 6th March is World Book Day and we will be providing a 
range of fun activities in school to promote the importance of reading. This year, we would 
like children to come to school dressed ‘comfy for reading’ – pyjamas and slippers are 
allowed. We would also like each child to bring their favourite book to school with them as 
children will have the opportunity to take part in a ‘Reading Café’ during the day where they 
will be able to share and ‘sample’ lots of different text types. Children are allowed to bring 
an extra snack to enjoy during this session. The day will also include other exciting activities 
such as ‘Masked Reader’ and quizzes. 
 
We have also teamed up with the charity ‘Read for Good’ once again to encourage children 
to be sponsored for their reading across the week of World Book Day. As well as promoting 
the importance of reading, it is also an opportunity to raise money to provide books for 
children in hospitals. Your child will be bringing home further information but all 
sponsorship money raised is to be donated online by scanning the following ‘QR code’ 
 
 

 
 
From Monday 3rd March, we will be running an ‘extreme reading’ competition and we 
would like children to bring in photos of them reading in strange places – the stranger, the 
better! Please ensure that all photos submitted are labelled with your child’s name, class 
and year group. A prize will be available for the best entry from each year group! 
 If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class 
teacher. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 


